
Promote interest and knowledge in 
the art of quilt-making, promote 

appreciation of the art form, educate 
people in all aspects of quilting and 

engage in charitable projects through 
quilt-making.

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild

Mission Statement

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild 
Share your pictures online!

esqg.com
Visit our website regularly

for updated guild information, meeting 
minutes, current newsletters and 

guild events.

JUNE MEETING PROGRAM

ESQG member, Coleen Groenendaal
will present

“Heirloom Sewing”
at the June meeting.

There will also be a “Tea Social”
to celebrate the last meeting of the

Guild year.

Barbara Campbell, Program Chairperson
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2014-2015 OFFICERS

President
Rosemary McGuinness

908-319-4436

Vice-President
Barbara Campbell

973-227-4244

Secretary
Lois Casadevall

201-317-5978

Treasurer
Sue DeCamp
973-222-7107

Historian
Dawn Kaniper
610-462-7694

Honoring women and their quilting craft. 
Anytime women come together with a collective intention, 

it’s a powerful thing.  Whether it’s sitting down making a 
quilt, in a kitchen preparing a meal or in a club reading the 
same book, when women come together with a collective 

intention magic happens. 
Phylicia Rashad

ESQG 2015/2016 Officer Elections 
will be held at the June 9 meeting.

Nominees for the Officer positions are:
President: Theresa Schoonover
Vice President: Karen Anderson

Secretary:  Dawn Kaniper
Treasurer:  Dixie Sutton
Historian:  Carol Smith

http://www.esqg.com/
http://www.esqg.com/


2014/2015 Calendar of Events

GIRLS COMPLETE WITH EACH OTHER
WOMEN EMPOWER ONE ANOTHER…

September 2, 2014   Board Meeting*  
September 6 & 7 2014  Victorian Days 
September 9, 2014  Guild Meeting  Carousel Registration from 6:30-7:00 
       “Welcome Back” Business Meeting & share your  
       completed summer projects 
September, 2014  Stitching in Hope Cancelled - venue not available   
October 11, 2014  Stitching in Hope Paper Piecing - Fran Visicaro - $10 kit fee 
October 14, 2014  Guild Meeting  Quilts & Embroidery - Michele McLaughlin  
November 8, 2014  Stitching in Hope Sashiko Embroidery - Jacqui Clarkson 
November 11, 2014  Guild Meeting  Pincushions & Sewing Baskets - Jacqui Clarkson 
December 2, 2014  Board Meeting*  Cancelled due to weather forecast 
December 9, 2014  Guild Meeting  BHS Library, brief meeting to draw Raffle Quilt   
       winner.  All members are welcome to meet for   
       dinner at Apple Mountain Golf Club at 7:30.  Bring a  
       handmade ornament to exchange.  
December 13, 2014  Stitching in Hope Community Projects- Fidget Quilt, Barbara Campbell 
January 10, 2015  Stitching in Hope Crazy Patch Workshop - Sharon Rehrig 
January 13, 2015  Guild Meeting  Quilter’s Flea Market - Sell your “Stash for Cash” and  
       Guild Christmas party. 
February 7, 2015  Mystery Quilt  Marlene Marlowe & Lois Casadevall 
February 10, 2015  Guild Meeting  Heirloom Sewing - Coleen Groenendaal 
February 14, 2015  Stitching in Hope Jelly Roll Quilt - Barbara Campbell(rescheduled) 
March 3, 2015   Board Meeting*   
March 10, 2015   Guild Meeting  Jane Austin Quilts - Karen Gloeggler 
March 14, 2015   Stitching in Hope Jelly Roll Quilt Workshop - Barbara Campbell 
April 14, 2015   Guild Meeting   Fabric Design & Paper Piecing - Yolanda Fundora 
April 18, 2015   Stitching in Hope Raffle Quilt Assembly - Jean Stubaus      
May 12, 2015   Guild Meeting  Civil War Quilts - Michele McLaughlin & Beth   
        Bacher 
June 2, 2015   Board Meeting*  Cancelled 
June 9, 2015   Guild Meeting  Heirloom Sewing - Coleen Groenendaal and Tea Social 

Guild meetings are held at:        Workshops and Stitching in Hope are held at: 
Belvidere High School Cafeteria     St. Johns UMC Church 
806 Oxford Street      354 High St Hope, NJ 07844 
Belvidere, NJ 07823-0253      Hope, NJ 07844 
Doors open at 6:30 p.m.      Hours  9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.



PAT KNOECHEL 
NIGHT 

Friday, June 19, 2015 - 7 pm 
Guild members have free 
admission and guests pay 

$5.00.   
Door prizes are needed! 

The program will feature the 
newest publications from 

Quilt in A Day, which are the 
All Star Quilt Book and 
patterns for a Birdhouse 
quilt, Sew Radiant quilts, 

Color Wheel quilt and Magic 
Mountains. 

Audrey Planer, Committee 
Chairperson

2014-2015 Committees
end of year reminders!

MEETING TIPS: 
Wear your ESQG name tag. 

Visit the ESQG website for the 
Treasurer’s report and the latest 

meeting minutes. 
Bring a friend, cousin, mom or 

sister. 
Everyone loves Show & 

Tell...bring your latest creations. 

2014/2015 ESQG 
Committee Chairpersons 

ADHoc:  Open 
Block of the Month: Fran Visicaro & 
Coleen Groenendaal 
Community Projects: 
Placemats: Marlene Marlowe 
Fidget Quilts: Barbara Campbell 
K9 for Warriors: Irene Compton 
Enchanted Makeovers: Vicky Stankevicz 
Nominating: Irene Compton, Marlene 
Marlowe & Leana McCutcheon 
Publicity: 
Newsletter-Kathy Daniels 
Membership-Fran Visicaro 
New Members-Bonnie Eamigh 
Quilt Show Chairpersons: 
Irene Compton, Cindy Smith 
Raffle Quilt:  Jean Stubaus (2015) 
Licenses: Rosemarie Greg 
Tickets: Mary Lou Nichols 
Scholarship:  May Dudding & Cynthia 
Bradford 
Sunshine/Hospitality: 
Lorraine Hare (Sunshine) 
Mary Lou Nichols (Hospitality) 
Ways and Means: Irene Compton 
2014/2015 Guild Activity Chairpersons 
Challenge:  Karen Anderson 
Guild Trips: Rosemary McGuinness, 
Audrey Planer 
Holiday Party: Irene Compton, Audrey 
Planer 
Monthly Programs: Barbara Campbell 
Mystery Quilt: Lois Casadevall, 
Marlene Marlowe 
Pat Knoechel Night: Jane Bodolsky, 
Audrey Planer 
Quilters Day Out:  Sue DeCamp 
Stitching in Hope: Bonnie Eamigh 
Victorian Days: Open 
Warren County Farmer’s Fair: 
 Kathy Daniels, Bern Yates 

Treasurer’s Report
May 2015

Beginning Balance: $6166.28
Income: $40.00

Expenses: $1521.95
Ending Balance: $4684.33
Sue DeCamp, Treasurer

Playing with a Full 
Deck 

Challenge 
Bring your completed card 

quilt to the June 9 
meeting. Quilts will be 

displayed and the winners 
will be announced.

Karen Anderson, Chairperson

Warren County 
Farmers Fair. 

Sign Up! 
Slip on your keds and capris

and sign up to work our booth 
and participate in our fair 

boutique.
The big metal building 

magically transforms into a 
quilting specialty store with 

beautiful quilts and hand made 
goods for sale.  Check the 

volunteer sheet on the ESQG 
website and information on the 

next page.
SEND YOUR QUILT 
ENTRIES ASAP!!!! 

Bern and Kathy

Mark your calendars 
for the 2015 Victorian 
Days, Belvidere NJ

Saturday, 9/12 
from 9 am to 6 pm 

Sunday, 9/13 
from 11:30 am to 5 pm

Just 152 days… 
to complete your show 
quilt, purse for charity 
and boutique items for 

the 
2015 “HARVEST OF 

QUILTS” SHOW 
Saturday, October 24 
Sunday,  October 25 

Committee Chairs are 
needed for Demos and 
for quilt return to the 
library at the close of the 
show. 
Contact Irene or Cindy!

800 lollipop fat quarters are 
completed!



Saturday, July 25 to 
Saturday, August 1 

Setup, Friday, July 24 

Summertime means the 
Warren Co. Farmer’s Fair 

ESQG 2015 RAFFLE QUILT….

June Birthdays 
Sue DeCamp:  June 1 

Edie Ervey:  June 1 
Claudia Lupfer:  June 3 

Lucy Kise:  June 6 
Lorraine Cline:  June 4 
Greta Kalish:  June 14 
JoAnn Risko:  June 14 

Sharon Kubich:  June 15 
Kathy Daniels:  June 20 

Marilyn Barnes:  June 24 
Nancy Murphy:  June 25 

Come to the fair!  Catch up with 
fellow ESQG members, enter a quilt in 
the show, take advantage of the 
boutique to sell your hand sewn items, 
bring your sewing projects to complete 
in our booth and by all means, enjoy the 
fair!  You’ll have a FREE PASS!

The Volunteer Sign Up Sheet 
can be viewed on our website.  Take a 
look at the days yet to be filled.  
Volunteers will help in both the booth, 
selling our 2015 Raffle Quilt tickets and 
in our boutique.  Please be sure to sign 
up by the June meeting.  Your entry 
pass and parking pass will be mailed to 
you in July. 
 The Quilt Entry Forms are 
also available on the site.  Just complete 
the form online or print it out and send 
to Kathy Daniels.  We are looking for 
40 quilts to show between all the 
participating guilds.  Entry deadline 
is July 17.   
 The fair boutique will be open 
again this year.  Any member is welcome 
to submit their hand sewn items for 
sale.  Remember 10% goes back to the 
Guild.  If you are placing items in the 
boutique we ask that you volunteer to 
work the booth.

We look forward to seeing you at 
the fair!

Bern Yates and Kathy Daniels, Chairs
 

Jean & Rylee

Barbara & Patty


